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Now Offering E-Notifications 

Electronic Proof of Insurance 

During the 2013 legislative session, changes in Florida statutes now allow the Tax Collector to 
accept electronic proof of insurance when registering motor vehicles in Florida.  The following 
information is required on all paper and electronic proofs of  insurance: 
 

Florida Automobile Insurance Identification Code 
Name of Insurance Company or Group 
Policy Number and Effective Date 
Type of Coverage 
Named Insured 
Year, Make and VIN Number (if more than 25 vehicles are insured, Fleet Coverage is      
acceptable) 
Not valid more than one year from effective date 
The following warning of violation of s. 316.646(4), F.S., must be present on all ID cards, 
“Misrepresentation of insurance is a first degree misdemeanor”. 

 
The person providing the device assumes the liability for any damages to the device, should 
they occur.  The electronic format must include the same information required on a paper   
insurance card and should be the mirror image of the card if both are available. 
 
We hope that these changes will help streamline the registration and renewal processes.  If 
you should have any further questions, please call our Call Center at 352-368-8200.  

                                               We are pleased to announce that you have the option of receiving an  
                                                Electronic Property Tax Notice for tax year 2013!   This notice will        
                                                be e-mailed in addition to the normal property tax bill sent in       
                                                November.  If you are interested in receiving an electronic              
                                                notification, all you have to do is visit our website at  
                                                www.mariontax.com and go to ‘Recent News’ to sign up for  
                                                electronic notification! 

Visit our website for quick and easy access to your Florida drivers   
license handbook!  On our main page you can either click on the QR 

code or scan the QR code with your smart phone to access the drivers 
license handbooks.  

 

www.mariontax.com 



 

Kids Tag Art 

We are pleased to announce that the Marion County Tax Collector's office 
presented a check to the Marion County School Board for $13,241.24 from 
proceeds of the 2012-2013 Kids Tag Art Program.  The combined monies are 
from generous sponsorships as well as sales of Kids Tag Art plates in         
participating 5th grade art classes.  The program will continue to generate 
much needed funds for 
elementary schools art 
programs throughout 
Marion County. 
 

Pictured are Mr. & Mrs. George Albright, Tax 

Collector, Miriam Needham - Coordinator of 

Library Media Services and the Arts, Cory Pool - 

CEO Jenkins Auto Group and this year's major 

sponsor, and Deborah Dobson - Assistant 

Marion County Tax Collector.  

See this year’s award of distinction winners at 

http://www.mariontax.com/about-us/kids-tag-art . 

Fundraiser for Helping Hands Foundation 

… 
You’re invited to attend a Charity Wrestling Match 

featuring our Marion county Tax Collector,                                         
Honorable George J. Albright III! 

                
The  wrestling match is to benefit Helping Hands, a 

non-profit organization which provides assistance for 
the homeless and others in need.  

 
Please join us Saturday, June 29th at 7:00 PM at the 

Hilton Ocala located at 3600 SW36th Ave, Ocala. 
 

Tickets are $20 in advance or $25 at the door, $10 for 
ages 12 and younger.   

 
Please call 352-732-4464 or visit 

www.helpinghandsocala.org to purchase your tickets. 


